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										September 14, 2020
Dear Parents,

	First of all, I would like to thank you for your patience and understanding in waiting for schedules to be uploaded to our school webpage.  We have been continuously working on them in order to achieve a schedule that provides your children with the best opportunities to learn.

	You will see on the website that pages have been activated which will contain your child’s schedule.  In order to find the proper class page for your child, please reference the cohort number that has been provided for you by the school.  

	For example, if your child is in class 6A5, that would mean your child is in the “A” cohort of class 605.  Therefore, you should reference the 605 page for your child’s schedules.  For all grades from 1-8, simply replace the letter with a “0” in order to find the correct page.

	If your child is in Kindergarten, please note that their paperwork lists their class with a starting number of “0” instead of a “K” (i.e. 0A1, 0B1, 0C1, and 0D1 all reference K1).  

	For further reference, please check the room chart provided under the “Classes/Academics” page.

	Please read the notes provided on BOTH schedules for an understanding of when your child should be attending school in person, or should be attending live, online, synchronous teaching sessions.  Information regarding access to these sessions will be posted in your child’s Google Classroom page, to which they will be invited to by their teachers through Jupiter Ed or their @nycstudents.net email.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	We look forward to seeing all of your children, whether it be in person or remotely, and cannot wait to embark on this different, but what will be an exceptional school year.
																				  			Sincerely,

										
										Dr. Fagan

